Postponement of the Quarterly Review of the Index Sample

March 29, 2020

A press release issued by the Amman Stock Exchange (ASE) indicated that in light of the suspension
of trading at the ASE as of Tuesday 17/3/2020 until further notice, and the inability in light of this to
implement the ASE periodic quarterly review of the content of the sample of the ASE General Index
of Stock Prices selected from the listed companies traded at the ASE, which aims to ensure that the
Index accurately reflects the movement, performance and activity of the market, the quarterly review
of the Index sample will be postponed until the first week after the resumption of trading at the ASE.
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